
                                                                                                               

February 5, 2024 

MESSAGE TO MEMBERS 

Temporary Closure of Brunswick Office to the Public  
& Essential Contact Information 

 

In response to the current health concerns and in our ongoing efforts to ensure the safety and well-

being of our community and staff, we wish to inform you that the Brunswick Office will be temporarily 

closed to the public for the remainder of this week (Feburary 6th to Feburary 9th). 

 

During this period, we are committed to continuing our services and remain available to support our 

community members. Below is a list of contact information for key departments within our Nation. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to these departments directly for assistance, inquiries, or support: 

 

Health Department 

Phone: 250-962-9730 

Email: healthreception@lheidli.ca 

 

Public Works Department 

Phone: 250-640-6863 

Email: housingmanager@lheidli.ca 

 

Housing Department 

Phone: 250-640-6863 

Email: housingmanager@lheidli.ca 

 

Family Development Department 

Phone: 250-640-7670 

Email: famdev@lheidli.ca 

 

Main Office 

Phone: 250-562-0847 

Email: reception2@lheidli.ca 

 

We understand that the temporary public closure of the Brunswick Office may cause inconvenience, and 

we appreciate your understanding and cooperation during this time. Our priority remains the health and 

safety of our community members and staff. 

 

For immediate assistance, please contact the Main Office number provided above. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We will continue to provide updates as the situation 

evolves. Stay safe and healthy.  


